From:

Ken LaRoe

Sent:

Monday, July 10, 2023 7:33 AM

To:

Comments

Subject:

[EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93)

Mr. James P. Sheesley Assistant Executive Secretary Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93 Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 550 17th Street NW Washington, DC 20429

Dear Mr. Sheesley,

It is just nuts that my little \$400 million de novo bank should have to incur a special assessment to pay for the failure of SVB and Signature. Those banks should have been properly regulated and NEVER have gotten to the point of failure. The regulators are in my shorts if my parking lot isn't clean. Of course, that's a joke but apparently that is about all they were concerned with regarding SVB.

Sincerely,

Ken

Ken LaRoe, Esq., LEED AP Founder, CEO & Chairman Climate First Bank 352/360-4445

Sent from my iPad